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Peak Vista Community Health Centers Moves Administrative Services to North Academy Campus

COLORADO SPRINGS, Colo. - Peak Vista Community Health Centers completes its Administrative Services personnel move from the
Printers Parkway campus to the North Academy campus, located at 3207 and 3205 N. Academy Blvd., this month.

Since 2012, the 225,000-sq.-ft. property has housed Peak Vista’s Pharmacy, Enrollment Services, Well Child Waiting, Convenient Care
Center, two Family Health Centers and the Developmental Disabilities Health Center. The North Academy campus is located on a public
transit route, providing convenient access for patients.

Peak Vista’s Administrative Services will now be on the north side of the campus in Suite 130. Administrative Services includes the
executive leadership team as well as several departments such as: Business Intelligence, Communications, Compliance, Credentialing &
Recruitment, Customer Service Center, Facilities, Finance, Foundation, Human Resources, Information Technology, Logistics, Materials
Management and Patient Accounts.

With the need for community healthcare increasing, Peak Vista plans to further expand patient services at the Printers Parkway campus
with the extra space gained by moving Administrative Services.

“We are pleased with the possibilities this move presents,” said Pam McManus, president and CEO of Peak Vista. “It allows us to
consolidate administrative services, creating a more efficient program, and it opens up more space for expanded services at Printers
Parkway.”

About Peak Vista Community Health Centers and Peak Vista Community Health Centers Foundation

Peak Vista Community Health Centers is a non-profit organization whose mission is “to provide exceptional healthcare for people facing
access barriers.” Established in 1971, Peak Vista now offers primary medical, dental, and behavioral health services to more than 80,000
patients annually in the Pikes Peak and East Central Plains regions. Peak Vista Community Health Centers Foundation was established in
2005. The Foundation raises money to support the programs and services provided by Peak Vista Community Health Centers. For more

information about the Foundation or to make a donation, call (719) 344-6605 or visit www.peakvista.org.



